
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2018 
RE: Prescribed burning at Bull Mtn. trail system 
 
FYI - from the U S Forest Service 
We are anticipating, based on weather and historical data, to hopefully start burning towards the end of 
February and through March 
 

 
You'll see the prescribed burn signs posted all along the north side of FS-28-1.  As soon 
as they tell me, I'll let everyone know when they'll do the burning.  Know that there will 
only be a day or two notice.  You'll definitely want to avoid the area during the burning. 
 
Debbie Crowe 
CTHA USFS Liaison 
georgiacrowes22@bellsouth.net 
 


